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Dear Ambassador,

Thank you for your letter of 21 January 2003 requesting UNESCO’s sponsorship for
the International Conference "UNESCO's Information for All Programme: The promotion of

a national and international information policy”, to be held in Petropaviovsk-Kamtchatsky
from 2 to 7 September 2003. ’
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I congratulate the authorities of your country on this timely and interesting initiative
and grant with pleasure UNESCO's sponsorship to this event.

May I suggest that your country's delegation to the 3™ session of the
Intergovernmental Council for the Information for All Programme, to be held in the first half
of 2004, report on the results of the Conference.

Please convey to the organizers of the Conference my best wishes for its success.

Yours sincerely,

LA o

’ Ko'/chiro Matsuura

H. E. Mr Vladimir Kalamanov
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary,

Permanent Delegate of the Russian Federation to UNESCO
UNESCO House



